Dr. Taylor Co-Chairs Medical Meeting in Bermuda

(Bethesda, MD —April 5, 2009)

Dr. Duane J. Taylor M.D. was the Program Co-Chair of the Region 2 National Medical
Association Annual Meeting and Scientific Conference held in Hamilton Bermuda, from
3/25-3/28/ 2010. The meeting covered a variety of topics which included Health
Information Technology, Mental Health in Bermuda, Pain Management, Health Care
Reform and its impact on physicians, Pancreatic Cancer. Dr. Duane Taylor also gave
presentations on Cultural Competency and Evaluation and Management of Common
ENT disorders. The Premier of Bermuda, The Honorable Dr. Ewart Brown (also a
physician) attended the meeting to welcome Dr. Duane J. Taylor, Region 2 Chair Dr.
Sandra McGruder-Jackson, NMA leadership and attendees to Bermuda



